
 
 

15 June 2020 

 

EDSA EXECUTIVE - CALL FOR APPLICATIONS 

 

 

Dear EDSA Delegates, 
 

As the mandate of the 2019/2020 EDSA Board is slowly approaching its end and another 
year has passed in the history of EDSA, it is time to hand over the torch to the new 
generation of the EDSA Executive. 
 

During the summer meeting that will take place online in August 2020, we will be electing a 
new Executive Committee and Officers (the Executive) for 2020-2021.  
 
During the 2020-2021 term, the Executive will be representing the Association, according to 
the duties assigned to each position as stated in Article 22 of the EDSA Constitution that you 
can find on the EDSA website (https://www.edsaweb.org/). 
Since the President-Elect has not been elected, the President will be elected during the 
summer meeting as stipulated in article 9.2. of the EDSA Constitution. 
 
As such, the following positions of the Executive Committee are open for applications: 
 

• President 
• Vice-president of External Affairs 
• Vice-president of Internal Affairs 
• Vice-president of Public Relations 
• General Secretary 
• Treasurer 
• Community Manager 

 

During this meeting, we will also be electing the Officers for each project that EDSA has 
been organising year after year. The duties assigned to each position can be found in Article 
22 of the EDSA Constitution. 
 

The available positions are the following: 
 

• Policy Officer 
• Research Officer   
• EVP Officer  
• Training Officer  
• Prevention Officer  
• Volunteer Work Officer 

 

All Officers are required to continuously develop EDSA projects as well as creating new ones. 
They work with a level of autonomy and members of the Executive Committee are available 
for advice or supervision. 
 

As stated in Article 9 of the EDSA Constitution and Chapter 9 of the EDSA Regulations: 
 

https://www.edsaweb.org/


 
 

PROCEDURE TO APPLY: 
In order to apply for any position you must send the following: 
 

• Personal resume (CV) 
• Letter of intent 

 
These two must be addressed to the President of the Association, Tin Crnić, at the e-mail 
address: president@edsaweb.org with the subject marked: “ELECTIONS_EDSA_2020" 
The deadline for the application is: 5th of August 2020. 
 

Application Requirements: 
 

• The applicants should be delegates of an EDSA Full or Prospective Member 
Organisation; 

• The applicants should be dental students in an undergraduate or postgraduate 
program; 

• People who have graduated up to one calendar year prior to the time of the 
elections are considered valid candidates, provided they originate from a Full 
Member organization; 

• Applicants may apply for only one position, either in the Executive Committee or as 
an Officer; 

• The officials shall not serve as delegates in the assembly during their term of office; 
• Applicants should be aware of the duties for the position they applied for. 
• The applicants will be asked to deliver a presentation during the online General 

Assembly in August, followed by a Q&A session. 
 

Note: “2. Applications of Executive members from the same country 
 

a. If, during the election process an applicant comes from a member country already 
represented by two previously elected candidates, the application must be approved by the 
GA by a simple majority vote.       

i. If the application is approved by the GA, the election process follows as stated in 
the Constitution. 

ii. If the application is rejected by the GA, the application is considered invalid. “ 
 

Should you require any help or have further enquiries, the team will be able to assist you 

at exco@edsaweb.org. 

 

Best of luck with your applications and thank you very much for devoting your time, energy 
and skills to our community. 
 
 EDSA President       

  Tin Crnić 
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